
Garage/Yard Sale FAQ’s

1. Do I need a permit to have a garage/yard sale?

No, the City of Wayne does not require garage/yard sale

permits.

2. For how many days can I have a garage/yard sale?

No casual (garage/yard) sale shall be conducted for longer

than three consecutive days. [Ord. 810.02(a)]

3. How many sales may I have?

Not more than two casual (garage/yard) sales shall be

conducted by the same person within any 120-day period.

[Ord. 810.02(b)]

4. Where may I post signs for my garage/yard sale?

You may post garage/yard sale signs on your own property,

not in the public right-of-way.  You may also post a sign

on a corner lot, with permission from the property owner.

 YOU MAY NOT POST SIGNS ON UTILITY POLES OR

IN ANY PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY. 

5. What is the public right-of-way?

The property between the sidewalk and the street is

commonly referred to as the public right-of-way.  


